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  Martial Arts Collection: Divine Knife of Blood
Drops Zhixin Lin,
  Embracing the Future: Creative Industries for
Environment and Advanced Society 5.0 in a Post-
Pandemic Era Rahmiati Aulia,Diani Apsari,Sri
Maharani Budi Haswati,Hana Faza Surya Rusyda,Aisyi
Syafikarani,Angelia Lionardi,Setiamurti
Rahardjo,Ariesa Farida,Wibisono Tegar Guna
Putra,Yelly Andriani Barlian,2022-09-19 By
delivering the mindful writings from our selected
authors, this book portrays one big idea: a new
Human-Centered society that balances economics to
resolve problems, especially in the use of an
integrated area in cyberspace, physical space, and
how it impacts the creative industries. Through
The 8th Bandung Creative Movement, scholars from
15 Universities around the Asian and European
countries have discussed this issue where Human-
Centered society became the main consideration in
the development. Three topics are presented to the
readers. Firstly, Sustainable Cities and
Communities explores the sub-fields that construct
a more sustainable environment for society post-
pandemic era, such as technologies,
transportation, interior design, architecture,
urban planning, etc. While Art and Design:
Recontextualization of Nusantara Tradition and
Indigenous Culture concerned the novel
perspectives on recognizing cultural aspects that
shape the face of creative industry, from cultural
identity, visual and performing arts, pop culture
to language and media. The last topic, Changes and
Dynamics in The Creative Industries, reviews the
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creative approach toward the industry's current
trends, including marketplace, destination
branding, or digital culture ecosystem. This book
will enrich the mind of everybody who is an
enthusiast of innovative research on creative
industries, human-centered technologies,
environmental design, and excellent society 5.0
post-pandemic era.
  The Future of Global Retail Winter Nie,Mark J.
Greeven,Yunfei Feng,James Wang,2021-09-26 China’s
new retail revolution will completely transform
how the world thinks about retail and digital
innovation. But is the world ready yet? In this
book, the authors share an insider’s perspective
on what is happening in China to reveal the future
for global retail, and a clear framework to help
you prepare. The book presents a number of real-
world cases, based on interviews and first-hand
consumer experience, to decode China’s retail
revolution so that you can understand what is
happening and why, and what it means for the rest
of the world. Crucially, the book identifies five
critical stages in the development of new retail
that global retail executives need to grasp now:
lifestyle commerce, Online-Merge-Offline retail,
social retail, livestream retail and invisible
retail. To help the industry get ready for this
new, China-inspired paradigm in retail, the
authors present a practical and simple framework –
a ten-year strategic roadmap for global retail
executives, which we call the “Beyond” the Value
Chain Model. China’s new retail is not just about
fashion, cosmetics, snacks, data-driven convenient
stores and commercial live streaming. At a time
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when the world of retail is being upended, it
offers inspirational lessons in innovation,
purpose and agility for global executives across
the entire retail spectrum.
  War Tao Becomes Saint Zhui BiSanQian,2020-03-02
Unparalleled Sovereign Ye Dongfeng was only an
inch away from the Misty Heavenly Dao, but at the
critical moment, he was plotted against and
reincarnated at the starting point of everything.
In this life, Ye Dongfeng had created a perfect
dao heart. He slowly got up, used his cold talent
to sweep the world, turned his hand into a cloud,
and used his own strength to trample all around,
suppressing the current era. The regret and
unwillingness from his past life had been
completely wiped out. His name shook the
Primordial Era, and with war as the way, he
finally became a Saint Lord.
  Come to The Peak Shi YueLiuNian,2019-12-23 He
had excellent martial arts qualifications, but his
tendon and vein were destroyed by a power
struggle, such a person couldn't cultivate. This
not only discouraged him and his parents but also
made them accept ridicule and satire from
others.However, this was not an insurmountable
difficulty for the gifted man. After six years of
painstaking study. He finally repaired his body
and began his training journey.He did not care
about the ridicule and sarcasm of those people, he
just wanted to reach the peak, to be a top man
that no one can match. But the difficulties and
obstacles along the way, how can he overcome
it?☆About the Author☆Shi Yue Liu Nian, an
excellent author of online novels. He has rich
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experience in novel writing. His novel is fluent
in writing and rich in imagination.
  Dragon Blood God King Gong Zi,2019-12-30 Legend
has it that dragons dominated the Celestial Dragon
Continent billion years ago. However, dragons had
already flown up to heaven, leaving people to
imagine the world under the rule of dragons.
People on the continent claimed descent from
dragons. After the extinction of dragons, the land
entered an era of the way of martial arts, which
witnessed the rise of rare talents. Lin Tian, a
teenager of natural endowment, was known as the
top one talent of the Celestial Dragon City. But
misfortune befell him. Attacked by someone jealous
of his talent, his cinnabar field and meridians,
which were the foundations of cultivation, were
all destroyed. However, there was always a way out
and misfortune turned out to be a blessing in
disguise. On the edge of death, the teenager was
accidentally endowed with a drop of blood of
ancestral dragons, becoming the heir of it so that
he could learn the mysterious martial arts of
dragons. A dragon would never be restricted to a
little pond and would fly up to heaven once it
encountered winds and clouds. Come and join the
epic adventures about how the teenager swept away
the powerful cultivators and became the unrivaled
cultivator on the land. ☆About the Author☆ Gong Zi
(公子) is a Chinese web novel writer, who is good at
the novels in the fantasy genre. By using his
sparkling words, he is skilled in creating
imaginative yet logical world, in which readers
could immerse themselves.
  The Politics of Chinese Medicine Under Mongol



6

Rule Reiko Shinno,2016-02-22 Under the rule of the
descendants of Chinggis Khan (1167-1227), China
saw the development of a new culture in which
medical practice came to be considered a highly
respected occupation for elite men. During this
period, further major steps were also taken
towards the codification of medical knowledge and
promotion of physicians’ social status. This book
traces the history of the politics, institutions,
and culture of medicine of China under Mongol
rule, through the eyes of a successful South
Chinese official Yuan Jue (1266-1327). As the
first comprehensive monograph on history of
medicine in China under the Mongols, it argues
that this period was a separate moment in Chinese
history, when a configuration of power different
from that of previous and succeeding periods
created its own medical culture. The Politics of
Chinese Medicine under Mongol Rule emphasizes the
impact of the political and institutional changes
caused by the Mongols and their collaborators on
the social and cultural history of medicine, which
culminated in the medical theory of Zhu Zhenheng
(1282–1358), still influential in East Asian
medicine. Using a variety of Chinese-language
sources including gazetteers, legal texts,
biographies, poems, and medical texts, it analyses
the roles of the Mongols and West and Central
Asians as cultural brokers and also as unifiers of
China. Further, it views North and South Chinese
elites as agents of historical change rather than
as victims of Mongol oppression. Underlining the
complexity of the history of China under the
Mongols and the significance of time and geography
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for the study of this history, this book will be
of great interest to students and scholars of
Chinese medical history, Chinese social and
cultural history, and medieval global history.
  Distributed, Ambient and Pervasive Interactions
Norbert A. Streitz,Shin'ichi Konomi,2023-07-08
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 11th International Conference on Distributed,
Ambient and Pervasive Interactions, DAPI 2023,
held as part of the 25th International Conference
on Human-Computer Interaction, HCII 2023, which
took place as an hybrid event in Copenhagen,
Denmark, in July 2023. A total of 1578 papers and
396 posters have been accepted for publication in
the HCII 2023 proceedings from a total of 7472
submissions. The 60 papers included in the DAPI
2023 proceedings were organized in topical
sections as follows: Part I: Designing and
evaluating intelligent environments; user
experience in intelligent environments; pervasive
data; Part II: Smart cities and environment
preservation; media, art and culture in
intelligent environments; supporting health,
learning, work and everyday life.
  Billionaire, Let's Divorce Luo
Yingbinfen,2020-04-20 In order to treat his
parents' illness, Quercus shuriensis chose to
marry into a rich family as the birth
machine.Every time they made love, she couldn't
see her husband's face.There was a mysterious room
in the manor where no one was allowed to enter,
and from time to time, blood-curdling screams
could be heard.The Suli oak tree could not leave
the manor, so he could only obediently wait for
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his pregnancy. The servants here were heartless,
scheming and scheming behind the scenes. Her heart
lacked love and love.In her solitude, she met the
warm Doctor Duan. She found comfort in his body
and gradually developed feelings for him.What she
didn't know was that there was another reason for
all of this ...
  The History of Science and Technology in Yuan
Dynasty Li Shi, The book is the volume of “The
History of Science and Technology in Yuan Dynasty”
among a series of books of “Deep into China
Histories”. The earliest known written records of
the history of China date from as early as 1250
BC, from the Shang dynasty (c. 1600–1046 BC) and
the Bamboo Annals (296 BC) describe a Xia dynasty
(c. 2070–1600 BC) before the Shang, but no writing
is known from the period The Shang ruled in the
Yellow River valley, which is commonly held to be
the cradle of Chinese civilization. However,
Neolithic civilizations originated at various
cultural centers along both the Yellow River and
Yangtze River. These Yellow River and Yangtze
civilizations arose millennia before the Shang.
With thousands of years of continuous history,
China is one of the world's oldest civilizations,
and is regarded as one of the cradles of
civilization.The Zhou dynasty (1046–256 BC)
supplanted the Shang and introduced the concept of
the Mandate of Heaven to justify their rule. The
central Zhou government began to weaken due to
external and internal pressures in the 8th century
BC, and the country eventually splintered into
smaller states during the Spring and Autumn
period. These states became independent and warred
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with one another in the following Warring States
period. Much of traditional Chinese culture,
literature and philosophy first developed during
those troubled times.In 221 BC Qin Shi Huang
conquered the various warring states and created
for himself the title of Huangdi or emperor of the
Qin, marking the beginning of imperial China.
However, the oppressive government fell soon after
his death, and was supplanted by the longer-lived
Han dynasty (206 BC – 220 AD). Successive
dynasties developed bureaucratic systems that
enabled the emperor to control vast territories
directly. In the 21 centuries from 206 BC until AD
1912, routine administrative tasks were handled by
a special elite of scholar-officials. Young men,
well-versed in calligraphy, history, literature,
and philosophy, were carefully selected through
difficult government examinations. China's last
dynasty was the Qing (1644–1912), which was
replaced by the Republic of China in 1912, and in
the mainland by the People's Republic of China in
1949.Chinese history has alternated between
periods of political unity and peace, and periods
of war and failed statehood – the most recent
being the Chinese Civil War (1927–1949). China was
occasionally dominated by steppe peoples, most of
whom were eventually assimilated into the Han
Chinese culture and population. Between eras of
multiple kingdoms and warlordism, Chinese
dynasties have ruled parts or all of China; in
some eras control stretched as far as Xinjiang and
Tibet, as at present. Traditional culture, and
influences from other parts of Asia and the
Western world (carried by waves of immigration,
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cultural assimilation, expansion, and foreign
contact), form the basis of the modern culture of
China.
  Dictionary of the Ben cao gang mu, Volume 3
Zheng Jinsheng,Nalini Kirk,Paul D.
Buell,2018-02-23 The Ben cao gang mu, compiled in
the second half of the sixteenth century by a team
led by the physician Li Shizhen (1518–1593) on the
basis of previously published books and
contemporary knowledge, is the largest
encyclopedia of natural history in a long
tradition of Chinese materia medica works. Its
description of almost 1,900 pharmaceutically used
natural and man-made substances marks the apex of
the development of premodern Chinese
pharmaceutical knowledge. The Ben cao gang mu
dictionary offers access to this impressive work
of 1,600,000 characters. This third book in a
three-volume series offers detailed biographical
data on all identifiable authors, patients,
witnesses of therapies, transmitters of recipes,
and further persons mentioned in the Ben cao gang
mu and provides bibliographical data on all
textual sources resorted to and quoted by Li
Shizhen and his collaborators.
  Intoxicated Jianghu Qing ShanGuRen,2020-05-13
Shiya Village is a remote, climate-friendly
village. The people here are hardworking and kind,
the men are self-sufficient in their work. This
year's spring, however, broke the serenity of the
past. A group of men surrounded the area ... So
there was a river of blood here. Auntie Shi did
her best. He placed the stone book and sword of
his beloved son on Qing Feng to show off his
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skills. The bones of the books and swords were
unique as they practiced martial arts at the Clear
Wind Monastery. He didn't want to get hit by a
fluke. Familiar with the plain girl swordsman Wen
Zhu. He had a feud with the Martial Arts Sect. By
chance and coincidence, he learnt the sword
kinesis technique of a senior. But the danger was
getting closer. As a result, the river and the
lake were dangerous, with a slim chance of
survival. Shi Shujian and Xiu Wenzhu's minds were
linked. Finally, he found out the secret of the
Bloody Rock Cliff Village. Together, they defeated
the great devil, Dongfang Xiao. Escape from this
world ... Spring came. Stone Cliff Village was
still as beautiful as ever. Close]
  HCI International 2021 - Late Breaking Posters
Constantine Stephanidis,Margherita
Antona,Stavroula Ntoa,2021-11-05 This two-volume
set CCIS 1498 and CCIS 1499 contains the late
breaking posters presented during the 23rd
International Conference on Human-Computer
Interaction, HCII 2021, which was held virtually
in July 2021. The total of 1276 papers and 241
posters included in the 39 HCII 2021 proceedings
volumes was carefully reviewed and selected from
5222 submissions. Additionally, 174 papers and 146
posters are included in the volumes of the
proceedings published after the conference, as
“Late Breaking Work” (papers and posters). The
posters presented in these two volumes are
organized in topical sections as follows: HCI
Theory and Practice; UX Design and Research in
Intelligent Environments; Interaction with Robots,
Chatbots, and Agents; Virtual, Augmented, and
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Mixed Reality; Games and Gamification; HCI in
Mobility, Transport and Aviation; Design for All
and Assistive Technologies; Physiology, Affect and
Cognition; HCI for Health and Wellbeing; HCI in
Learning, Teaching, and Education; Culture and
Computing; Social Computing; Design Case Studies;
User Experience Studies.
  Male Idols and Branding in Chinese Luxury Amanda
Sikarskie,Lan Lan,Peng Liu,2022-12-29 Challenging
the Western view of idols as objects of worship,
this book explores the role that male idols play
in fashion and cosmetics brand marketing in
mainland China, Hong Kong, and Macau; including
the role of the female gaze. It examines idols in
the more modern, pan-Asian sense of the word - as
objects of social devotion, worshipped by the
adoring masses and, in China and Korea, as objects
of social and moral uplift. The contemporary idol
wields great power - the power to influence taste,
and to sell - and Male Idols and Branding in
Chinese Luxury focuses on their ability to arouse
the consumer appetite to buy. In China, popular
culture idols play a vital role in the luxury
fashion and cosmetics industries as brand
ambassadors and this volume fills a critical gap
in the English-language literature on this key
element of the marketing industry, bringing
together authors from the United States and China,
and featuring case studies on idols Wang Yibo and
Xiao Zhan. Through considering the subtleties of
branding and marketing in China, Korea, and Japan,
and the relationship of Chinese idols to fans and
consumers in other Asian countries, the authors
delve into brand-idol collaborations, particularly
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through lenses of brand image and toxic fan
culture.
  Thinking with Cases Charlotte Furth,Judith T.
Zeitlin,Ping-chen Hsiung,2007-02-28 Case studies
fascinate because they link individual instances
to general patterns and knowledge to action
without denying the priority of individual
situations over the generalizations derived from
them. In this volume, an international group of
senior scholars comes together to consider the use
of cases to produce empirical knowledge in
premodern China. They trace the process by which
the project of thinking with cases acquired a
systematic and public character in the ninth
century CE and after. Premodern Chinese experts on
medicine and law circulated printed case
collections to demonstrate efficacy or claim
validity for their judgments. They were joined by
authors of religious and philosophical texts. The
rhetorical strategies and forms of argument used
by all of these writers were allied with
historical narratives, exemplary biographies, and
case examples composed as aids to imperial
statecraft. The innovative and productive
explorations gathered here present a coherent set
of interlocking arguments that will be of interest
to comparativists as well as specialists on
premodern East Asia. For China scholars, they
examine the interaction of different fields of
learning in the late imperial period, the
relationship of evidential reasoning and literary
forms, and the philosophical frameworks that
linked knowledge to experience and action. For
comparativists, the essays bring China into a
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global conversation about the methodologies of the
human sciences. Contributors: Chu Honglam,
Charlotte Furth, Hsiung Ping-chen, Jiang Yonglin,
Yasuhiko Karasawa, Robert Sharf, Pierre-Étienne
Will, WuYanhong, Judith T. Zeitlin.
  Modern Chinese Religion I (2 vols.) ,2014-12-04
Defining religion as “value systems in practice”,
Modern Chinese Religion is a multi-disciplinary
work that shows the processes of rationalization
and interiorization at work in the rituals, self-
cultivation practices, thought, and iconography of
Buddhism, Daoism, and Confucianism in the
10th-14th centuries.
  The Song-Yuan-Ming Transition in Chinese History
Paul Jakov Smith,Richard von Glahn,2020-03-23 This
volume seeks to study the connections between two
well-studied epochs in Chinese history: the mid-
imperial era of the Tang and Song (ca. 800-1270)
and the late imperial era of the late Ming and
Qing (1550-1900). Both eras are seen as periods of
explosive change, particularly in economic
activity, characterized by the emergence of new
forms of social organization and a dramatic
expansion in knowledge and culture. The task of
establishing links between these two periods has
been impeded by a lack of knowledge of the
intervening Mongol Yuan dynasty (1271-1368). This
historiographical black hole has artificially
interrupted the narrative of Chinese history and
bifurcated it into two distinct epochs. This book
aims to restore continuity to that historical
narrative by filling the gap between mid-imperial
and late imperial China. The contributors argue
that the Song-Yuan-Ming transition (early twelfth
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through the late fifteenth century) constitutes a
distinct historical period of transition and not
one of interruption and devolution. They trace
this transition by investigating such subjects as
contemporary impressions of the period, the role
of the Mongols in intellectual life, the economy
of Jiangnan, urban growth, neo-Confucianism and
local society, commercial publishing, comic drama,
and medical learning.
  Proceedings of the 2022 5th International
Conference on Humanities Education and Social
Sciences (ICHESS 2022) Augustin Holl,Jun
Chen,Guiyun Guan,2023-01-13 This is an open access
book. ICHESS started in 2018, the last four
sessions of ICHESS have all been successfully
published. ICHESS is to bring together innovative
academics and industrial experts in the field of
Humanities Education and Social Sciences to a
common forum. And we achieved the primary goal
which is to promote research and developmental
activities in Humanities Education and Social
Sciences, and another goal is to promote
scientific information interchange between
researchers, developers, engineers, students, and
practitioners working all around the world. 2022
5th International Conference on Humanities
Education and Social Sciences (ICHESS 2022) was
held on October 14-16, 2022 in Chongqing, China.
ICHESS 2022 is to bring together innovative
academics and industrial experts in the field of
Humanities Education and Social Sciences to a
common forum. The primary goal of the conference
is to promote research and developmental
activities in Humanities Education and Social
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Sciences and another goal is to promote scientific
information interchange between researchers,
developers, engineers, students, and practitioners
working all around the world. The conference will
be held every year to make it an ideal platform
for people to share views and experiences in
Humanities Education and Social Sciences and
related areas.
  The Oxford Handbook of Social Media and Music
Learning Janice L. Waldron,Stephanie Horsley,Kari
K. Veblen,2020-09-23 The rapid pace of
technological change over the last decade,
particularly the rise of social media, has deeply
affected the ways in which we interact as
individuals, in groups, and among institutions to
the point that it is difficult to grasp what it
would be like to lose access to this everyday
aspect of modern life. The Oxford Handbook of
Social Media and Music Learning investigates the
ways in which social media is now firmly engrained
in all aspects of music education, providing
fascinating insights into the ways in which social
media, musical participation, and musical learning
are increasingly entwined. In five sections of
newly commissioned chapters, a refreshing mix of
junior and senior scholars tackle questions
concerning the potential for formal and informal
musical learning in a networked society. Beginning
with an overview of community identity and the new
musical self through social media, scholars
explore intersections between digital, musical,
and social constructs including the vernacular of
born-digital performance, musical identity and
projection, and the expanding definition of
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musical empowerment. The fifth section brings this
handbook to full practical fruition, featuring
firsthand accounts of digital musicians, students,
and teachers in the field. The Oxford Handbook of
Social Media and Music Learning opens up an
international discussion of what it means to be a
musical community member in an age of
technologically mediated relationships that break
down the limits of geographical, cultural,
political, and economic place.
  Encyclopedia of Data Science and Machine
Learning Wang, John,2023-01-20 Big data and
machine learning are driving the Fourth Industrial
Revolution. With the age of big data upon us, we
risk drowning in a flood of digital data. Big data
has now become a critical part of both the
business world and daily life, as the synthesis
and synergy of machine learning and big data has
enormous potential. Big data and machine learning
are projected to not only maximize citizen wealth,
but also promote societal health. As big data
continues to evolve and the demand for
professionals in the field increases, access to
the most current information about the concepts,
issues, trends, and technologies in this
interdisciplinary area is needed. The Encyclopedia
of Data Science and Machine Learning examines
current, state-of-the-art research in the areas of
data science, machine learning, data mining, and
more. It provides an international forum for
experts within these fields to advance the
knowledge and practice in all facets of big data
and machine learning, emphasizing emerging
theories, principals, models, processes, and
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applications to inspire and circulate innovative
findings into research, business, and communities.
Covering topics such as benefit management,
recommendation system analysis, and global
software development, this expansive reference
provides a dynamic resource for data scientists,
data analysts, computer scientists, technical
managers, corporate executives, students and
educators of higher education, government
officials, researchers, and academicians.
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